Arlene Dunbar

From: Alison Robertson

Sent: 04 September 2014 12:07

To: LicensingBoard

Cc: Arlene Dunbar; Diane Sande; Tara-Erin Gilchrist; Andrew Gilchrist

Subject: Application for Variation of Premises Licence - The Chester Hotel, 59 Queens Road,
Aberdeen

The Licensing ( Scotland) Act 2005 Section 29 (5)
Application for Variation of Premises Licence
Premises: The Chester Hotel, 59 Queens Road, Aberdeen, AB15 4YP

| refer to the application and observe as follows:

The applicant proposes to vary the operating plan to include a new external terraced area into the licensed area. To
preserve the amenity of residents living in close proximity to the application premises it is advised that no amplified music
(whether live or recorded) is to played in external area. Similarly it is advised that use of the external area terminates at
22:00.

Best Regards

Alison

Alison Robertson
Environmental Health Officer

Environmental Health and Trading Standards
Housing and Environment
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